
 

 
 

May 2022 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of Assistant SENCO at Brine Leas  
School 
 
The governors, staff and students at Brine Leas School are seeking to  
appoint a dynamic and skilled person, who will be inspirational and successful. 
 
Brine Leas School is an 11-18, mixed, comprehensive Academy within the Brine  
Multi Academy Trust. Located in the beautiful market town of Nantwich, in  
Cheshire. North Wales, the Peak District, Liverpool, Manchester and Birmingham  
are all within easy reach. 
 
Our core values are Trust, Respect, Optimism, Courage, Resilience, Inclusion and  
Equality. 
 
We are popular and successful school with a strong commitment to a broad curriculum  
that meets the needs of all our pupils. We believe in giving pupils life changing and  
affirming opportunities within our extra-curricular provision. Most pupils stay with us for  
seven years and enjoy excellent destinations appropriate to their abilities. Many go onto 
the world’s best universities, employers, and careers. 
 
We have a talented, creative, and passionate team of staff who take every opportunity to 
cultivate an environment in which our pupils can succeed, ask questions and express their 
views. We actively encourage opportunities for pupils to think deeply about their work in order 
to make sense of the increasingly complicated world in which we live.  
 
We are extremely proud of our school, and we are looking for a strong practitioner who will 
continue to build productive relationships with our pupils, their parents and carers, the staff, 
governors and the wider community. You will be part of a strong team of staff who are focused 
on delivering our core values, supported by a governing body who take their strategic role 
seriously. 
 
This post is a great opportunity for you to make a real difference and join the school on the 
next stage of its exciting journey. Further information about our school can be found on our 
school website. 

 
If you believe that you possess the necessary qualities to meet the requirements of this post  
and you are aligned with our values, then we welcome your application. 
 
 



This and any other queries about this post should be made to Mrs Sharon Houghton, via 
job.applications@brineleas.co.uk. 

 
 
 
 

David Cole 
Headteacher 
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